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I strongly oppose HB3075 and measure 114. Hindering law abiding residents of 

oregon on their second amendment rights is unconstitutional. The permit to purchase 

has no way to be implemented according to law enforcement. Law enforcement 

offices cannot handle the extra work that would be put on them and they don't want 

to be in charge of any of it. They are already understaffed and over worked as it is. 

Turning law abiding citizens into instant criminals with these ridiculous bills and 

measures will do no good in the end. 

 

The magazine ban turns people into criminals and the whole bill wants everything 

back dated to 2022. That is illegal all by its self. Oregonians that own firearms or a 

business related to them don't deserve to be punished because we have failed 

leadership. Our state is being turned into garbage because of it. We have homeless, 

drug addicts, vets not being cared for, mental health crisis and yet guns seem to be 

the focus. Mental health should be the focus. You all let the people rot though and 

put focus on a tool. Our states focus is misaligned and you are all failing. Please 

throw these bills in the garbage and leave law abiding citizens alone. We are not a 

threat. You are going to bankrupt small businesses like mine all around oregon and it 

will cost the state more money in the end. You have all lost the trust of Oregonians 

and we need to be able to trust in our government protecting our constitutional rights 

as not just oregonians but U.S. citizens. You all work for us and I think that has been 

lost. Put your trust back into the people of Oregon and take care of the mental health 

crisis you all have ignored. 

 

 


